
Closed from: Monday 23rd December 2019
Re-Open: Monday 6th January 2020

Please Note Our Office Will be:

The DPF Board of Trustees, CEO, Management and Staff wishes 
you a joyous festive season and a Happy New Year. We look 

forward to continue serving you in 2020 and beyond.

Emergency Contact number – 75925720


